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Steve,

Congratulations on the new edition of the journal.  Your dedications to Lisa were wonderful, and 
I am glad that I was a part of it.  Great job.

Bob Rivas

Dear Editor,

Wow!  What a difference in the last issue of JWSVE!  I clicked on an article and it came up so 
much more reader-friendly. What a treat! I like to use the journal, of course, in my ethics class, 
and this new format makes it even easier.

Thank you! 

Dr. Claudia J. Dewane
Associate Professor
Temple University Harrisburg
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